Dear Parents or Guardians, 

With the beginning of this exciting new school year I would like to take the time to introduce myself as well as my plans to enhance the learning experience for your children. I am a graduate of St. Mary’s University in San Antonio, Texas with a degree in International Business and Marketing. I am looking forward to being your child’s second grade teacher. We will study everything from English, math, vocabulary, reading, writing, science, and history and use different methods of learning so that your child can always be eager to learn. The activities that I have planned will not only help your child to succeed academically this year but also in the years to come. 

Homework will be assigned almost every night and you should expect your child spending about twenty minutes reviewing, reading, studying, or working on projects. Every week I will hand out a weekly schedule that each student is to keep in their binder and it will also be posted on my class web page. I will also remind them at the beginning and at the end of each day of their assignments and what is expected of them. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail me at bcantu_lizeth@hotmail.com or to call me at (956) 543-2669.
I am really excited to work with my new students and I am looking forward to meeting you and working together to help create a brighter future for your child. 

Sincerely, 

Lizeth Brown

Second Grade Teacher

